
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Rosemead, CA  91770 

 
 

December 12, 2014 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
Mr. Eric Chiang 
Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA  94102 
 
Ms. Sandra Alarcón-Lopez 
Aspen Environmental Group 
5020 Chesebro Road – Suite 200 
Agoura Hills, CA 91301 

Re: Valley South Substransmission Project - SCE Responses to the Data Gaps in the 
Pre-Filing PEA Administrative Drafts for Chapters 1 to 6 

Dear Eric and Sandra, 
 
Thank you for your comments on Southern California Edison’s (SCE) Administrative Draft 
Proponent’s Environmental Assessment (PEA) for Chapters 1 to 6.  We have appreciated your 
input and have found the pre-filing consultation very helpful.  We look forward to working with 
you on the PEA and the Permit to Construction Application that we will be filing with the 
Commission on December 15, 2014. 
 
Responses to the Data Gaps are provided herein. If you have any questions regarding this, please 
do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Thomas Diaz 
Regulatory Affairs Project Manager 
Southern California Edison 
(626) 302-1164 
Thomas.Diaz@sce.com  
 
Enclosure 
Cc 
Logan, Warnetta (w/enclosure) 
Gonzales, Rey (w/enclosure) 


